
Page 1 of 1 

Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co rates 
Dear Ms. Koehler: 

Saturday, March 06, 2010 4:09 PM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers 
this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any 
future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the 
case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Saturday, March 06, 2010 1.:34 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: case 2009-00549 

From: Angela[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Saturday, March 06,2010 1:33:54 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: case 2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Please do not ok the increases for L G & E. We already pay a flat fee for gas coming to  our homes. They 
want to  increase it up to $25+. This is be more than some people would pay for their entire bill in the 
spring, summer and early fall. Why should we have to pay such a price? There are many people who 
cannot keep up with their bills now because of the economy and unemployment. If they can’t pay their 
utilities will be cut off. Most people did not get raises this year, so why should they. 

Didn’t L G & E have insurance to cover all or part of their expenses during the ice and wind damage I 
think they are trying to  take an advantage of had situations. It seems to me it hasn’t been that long 
since they got a raise. I hope you give the decision you must make a lot of thought. 

Elizabeth A. Koehler 
13504 Springs Station Rd. 
Louisville, Ky 49245 
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